
August 10, 2023

Welcome to second grade! We hope you had a good summer. The 
second grade teachers at Freedom Elementary are looking forward 
to having you! Because our supply budget will not support all of the 
activities we have planned for this year, we are seeking the voluntary 
donation of supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year.  

Recommended community supplies: 

• 2 packages of Ticonderoga #2 pencils
• thin tip black dry erase markers (5)
• eraser for dry erase board
• crayola crayons (24 ct.)
• washable crayola markers
• colored pencils
• 1 box of glue sticks
• earbuds or headphones
• 1 bottle of hand sanitizer 
• 1 ream of white printer paper 
• 1 box of kleenex tissues 
• 1 box of bandaids 
• disinfecting wipes 

We will be using all supplies as “community” supplies. These are 
utilized by all of our students and we would greatly appreciate your 
voluntary donations.  

 

Should you prefer to make a monetary donation, you can make a 
donation to the Freedom Parent Teacher Club designating your gift 
be used for your second grade classroom. Please allow us to thank 
you in advance for your support. Your donation allow us to provide 
your child with additional experiences which will enhance their 
education. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact us.  

Respectfully yours,  
Freedom Elementary 
Second Grade Team 

Laurel Graves
Principal 

Lauren Novielli  
G.I.S.

2955 Gettysburg Ave. 
Clovis, CA  93611 

Phone (559) 327-4800 
Fax (559) 327-4890 




